
From: Brogan, Doug
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 8:39 AM
To: ‘Steve St Cyr’
Cc: Naylor, Mark; Thunberg, Marcia
Subject: DW 11-117 Rosebrook

Steve, thanks tor the voicemail from Friday. If the company could file a letter in the docket with Debra Howland and
clarify Rosebrook wasn’t part of the auction, that would be great - including perhaps why it wasn’t, to the extent
relevant, as the company’s data responses, and even the auctioneer’s website
(http://www.paulmcinnis.com/auctions/mt~washingtonbrettonwoods) appeared to confirm it would be.

If you need to discuss further for any reason, feel free to give me a call.

Thanks,
Doug

Douglas W. Brogan
Utility Engineer
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429
(603) 271-6025
douq.brogan@puc.nh.gov
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